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Excavation of emergency exit and ventilation shaft for Oak-VGH Station 
begins 
November 29, 2024 
The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is in your neighborhood building the future Oak-VGH Station. As 
construction progresses, excavation of the ventilation shaft and emergency exit tunnel will begin on December 2, 2024. 
The emergency exit tunnel will connect the underground station to the surface through an adjacent property. This work 
is expected to be completed by the end of January 2025. 

Mobilization for this work will require a temporary crane setup on W. Broadway, east of Oak Street, during the daytime 
on Monday, December 2, and Tuesday, December 3, to support the movement of equipment and materials onto the 
station. Once all materials are lowered into the excavation, this crane will be removed. 

Timing 
• Regular work hours are Monday to Saturday, from 6 a.m. to 10 p.m. 

What to expect 
• Elevated noise from excavation, drilling, and concrete activities. 

• Vibration. 

• Increased trucking activity. 

• The sidewalk will remain open for pedestrians and provide access to businesses, health services, and residences, 
as the work happens underground. The map below shows the work areas below the traffic deck in green.  

We strive to minimize impacts of construction activities on our neighbours, and we are regularly monitoring and 
adapting mitigations as needed. Please plan extra travel time, watch for wayfinding information, and obey traffic control 
personnel and all signs. 
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Thank you for your patience  
We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. 
Thank you for your continued patience while we build this important transportation infrastructure project.  

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending, however schedules are subject to change. For the most 
current details, visit www.broadwaysubway.ca. 
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